
From: lorifred96 <lorifred96@gmail.com> 
Date: February 8, 2023 at 18:56:39 CST 
To: Mona.Michelli.DCFS@la.gov 
Subject: The  children 

  
Hi Mrs. Mona,  
 
My name is Lori Frederick and I'm writing to you on behalf of Brett Lang.  
 
I have known Brett for three years, and consider Brett to be a good friend.  
 
I am usually at Brett's house once sometimes twice a week and we get together on most 
weekends to cook or eat out with the friends we associate with.  
 
In regards to , Brett was a great foster parent. He potty trained  with 
great success. Brett also taught  manners, and brought them to church every weekend. He 
kept them on a schedule during the week as well as weekends. I personally think it would be in 
the best interest for  to be placed back with Brett since they know him and are 
comfortable with him.  
 
If you have any questions or require any additional information, please feel free to contact me 
at your earliest convenience at 337-380-9302.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lori D Frederick  
 
 
 
Sent from my Galaxy 
 




